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If you have been needing a bite to eat between classes,

you no longer need to fret! You may have seen the

signs around campus, but a hot food cafeteria is

coming back to campus! GCSC is working with Arc of

the Bay to open a hot food service in the Student

Union East Cafeteria that will serve an array of hot

food and drink options. It is set to open Friday,

October 1st. Need to get an energy boost or breakfast

food before then? The ATC Cafe is already open for

you with coffee provided by Amavida Coffee!
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GCSC's original newsletter; revitalized.
Gull's Cry
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Welcome back Gulf Coast Students! Welcome back

week was a huge success! It was amazing to see all the

participation and exciting energy by students on

campus. In total, we had 283 participants.

All SGA events have had tremendous support, help,

and involvement this month and we really thank and

are appreciative of all of the help we have gotten. I

look forward to an exciting rest of the semester and

hope to see all of you at our events. If you ever need

anything, feel free to stop by the SGA Room or send

me an email at sga.vicepresident.gcsc@gmail.com
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SGA Welcome Back
Week Success!
By Ashton Norton, SGA Vice President

Bring your family and friends to enjoy food,

games, and candy! The kids can participate in

Trunk-or-Treat and get their pictures taken at our

SGA photo booth. Students have a chance to win

prizes from our many fun carnival games as well!

Eat popcorn, freeze your brain with snow cones,

and dress up at Fall Fest on October 21st from 5

PM - 9 PM at the Gulf Coast State College Natural

Science field. If you have any questions, contact

me at sga.events.gcsc@gmail.com We can't wait to

see you there!

Halloween Season is
Here and That Means it
is Time for Fall Fest! 
By Marisa Weiman, SGA Events Coordinator
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The Team: Sophie Theiss, Ashton Norton, Marisa  Weiman, Rebecca Starke, Millie Lamb, Dr. Kelli Walsingham & Taylor Holmes

Upcoming SGA Events:
*All events are subject to change


